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REFERENCE FOR WENDY TEYCHENNE 
 

We had the pleasure of having Wendy housesit for us in Tasmania for a week in December 
2018.   
 
We have two elderly and sooky dogs that needed to be cared for.  Wendy got along with our 
dogs within 5 minutes of being in our house.  Our dogs were loved and cared for by her and 
we arrived home to very happy healthy dogs. 
 
Wendy was an excellent communicator in the lead up to the housesit and was very 
organised.  She was also very happy to send through updates. 
 
When we arrived home our house sparkled, the gardens had been watered, the sheets were 
washed and on the clothesline - and everything was how we left it, except it was cleaner!  
Wendy had put in a big effort into keeping the house clean and it was greatly appreciated. 
 
We would not hesitate to recommend Wendy for any future housesits and I am happy to 
verify this recommendation should you wish to phone on the above number. 
 
 
 
Jenny Wilson 
 
 
 
 

 


